18th January 1991

Mr. and Mrs. Gislespie
610N. Pidninsular
NEW SMYRNA BEACH; Flc 32069

Your Christmas card with your picture on the Addaya was a great
joy for me, remembering how nice you both are and how mach we
like to have you on board.

On my last visit, you said that because you build a new house
somewhere in the States, you are not going to come to embark

on the Addaya.

I always hope that you change yourtmind and you joign me in the
island of Rhodes, st the beginning of july. If this was not pos-
sible, I hope you will be able to come to Monfigfre for a couple
of weeks in September or Ockobher.

Thank you again for the Christmas Cardl
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